Subject: FW: Alerts, and application ref. 2023/0304/P, alterations at 4-6 Neal's Yard, WC2H
9DP.

Subject: Re: Alerts, and application ref. 2023/0304/P, alterations at 4-6 Neal's Yard, WC2H 9DP.

Hi Adam,

I’m another resident of Neals Yard also against the change of the current status-quo.

My main reason is because of the noise, which I might add is already at very high levels in Neals Yard
unfortunately.

Warm regards,
Jonathan

Alerts, and application ref. 2023/0304/P, alterations at 4-6 Neal's Yard, WC2H 9DP.

Dear Adam

I'm sorry for the late comment.



My name is Julia, I reside at 11-13 Neal's yard.

It has come to my attention that 4-6 Neal's yard, "hairy fairy" has applied for planning in
regards to their windows. We were not informed of this and no notice has been displayed
anywhere. I check daily in the yard.

We are all very much against any open window in Neal's yard especially In this space. They
arc positioned in an alley way, between two very tall and solid walls, any noisc from any
open window magnifies like a trumpet and makes it unbelievably loud for us residence,
especially in the summer months when we HAVE to have our windows open for air flow.

There are 3 families living at 11-13 Neal's yard, two with very young children, this will cause
serious problems for our children and also disturb our living environment on a daily basis.
There is also a family with children at 17neals yard. We are constantly disturbed by pecople
walking past our windows and many complaints are maid in regards to the noise.

If one premiscs starts opening the windows and the licence is granted then all the others will
follow and we will end up in a battle. No one wants this.

Please can you make it very clear that they are not allowed to install any windows with any
mechanism that allows them to be opened at any time. This is the only option for this narrow

echoing space.

The windows have always been solids and this has never been an issue previously, so this
should not affect the premises in any way.

I do however also ask you politely, that you extend the comment time frame so that the
premises can display a notice which is a legal obligation and allow all neighbours to make a
fair representation of their voice in regards to this application.

Thank you

Kind regards

Julia



